
For further information on this matter contact:
Integrity Manager Michael Prentice or Chairman of Stewards Grant Adams

 mprentice@hrnsw.com.au (02) 9722 6600
gadams@hrnsw.com.au (02) 9722 6600

Harness Racing NSW (HRNSW) is the controlling body for harness racing in New South Wales with responsibility for commercial and regulatory  
management of the industry including 33 racing clubs across the State.  HRNSW is headed by a Board of Directors and is independent of Government. 
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TRAINER M Callaghan has today advised Harness Racing New South Wales Stewards that following 
the withdrawal of ROYAL GAMBLE NZ at TABCORP Park Menangle on Saturday February 9, 2019, the 
gelding has been treated for inflammation in its offside hind hock.
Mr Callaghan further advised that a precautionary X-Ray was carried out this afternoon with no 
abnormalities detected.
ROYAL GAMBLE NZ will be presented at the HRNSW Retention Facility prior to midday on Thursday 
February 14 as the first emergency for the Chariots Of Fire, at which point HRNSW Regulatory 
Veterinarian Dr Wainscott will conduct an inspection of ROYAL GAMBLE NZ.
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